

August 7, 2006

Larry and Dana Judson K-Designers 2440 Gold River Road, Suite 100 Gold River, CA 95670

Dear Larry and Dana,

On behalf of The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society, thank you for your outstanding generosity to support our mission to cure leukemia, lymphoma, Hodgkin's disease and myeloma, and improve the quality of life of patients and their families.

Since 2001 you have been tremendous supporters of the Society, donating to the Greater Sacramento Area Chapter over \$75,000 in monetary donations and in-kind gifts combined, not to mention the time and energy you give volunteering. We can't thank you enough! Society researchers are telling us that cures for blood cancers are in within reach over the next five to ten years, and that is due to the generosity of donors like you.

Besides supporting our vital research programs, your gifts are also supporting the many patients we serve through our Patient Services Programs, including Patient Financial Aid, Family Support Groups, Educational Programs, Peer Counseling Programs, among many other services.

Again, thank you for all you do to support The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society!

Sincerely,

Tracy F. Newman Executive Director

Greater Sacramento Area Chapter